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119th Annual Bellows Falls Alumni Association Weekend
Friday, June 14th- Sunday, June 16TH, 2024 (Father’s Day Weekend)
2024 ALUMNI OFFICERS:
	President
	Murphy Hicks
	802-289-3531
	BFAlumni.President@gmail.com

	1st Vice President
(Parade)
	Lori McGinnis
	802-376-5562
	BFAlumni.Parade@gmail.com

	2nd Vice President
(Waypoint Dance)
	Chad Illingworth
	802-376-4207
	BFAlumni.Dance@gmail.com

	Local Dues
	Josh Kemp
	802-376-8094
	BFAlumni.Dues@gmail.com

	Treasurer
	Darlene Kelly
	802-733-7476
	BFAlumni.Treasurer@gmail.com

	Secretary
	Heather Murphy Hicks
	802-345-2010
	BFAlumni.Sec@gmail.com

	ABC Chairman
	Chad Illingworth
	802-376-4207
	BFAlumni.ABC@gmail.com

	Scholarship
Chairman
	Deb Brown
	802-875-1090
	djmbrown@live.com


DANCES: FRIDAY, JUNE 14, 2024 FROM 8PM – 12AM
All dances are cash bar only and ID REQUIRED.
The Waypoint Center: Depot Street
Music: DJ - Excite Mobile & Photo Booth
Cash bar: Donovan’s
Food/non-alcoholic beverages: Athen’s Pizza
All Bellows Falls Alumni & Graduates are welcome at this dance.
The American Legion: Rockingham Street
Music: Excite Mobile DJ’s
Snacks will be served. Must be 21 or older to attend.
** Annual Alumni Games June 15th at BFUHS **
Now is the time to test your athletic skill years after graduation. Play with and/or against other alumni and current members of our sports teams. If interested in taking place in any of these games please contact the coach listed below. Non alumni may participate. Boys Basketball- 10:30
Coach: Sandy Smidutz smidutz.ross4@gmail.com
Girls and Boys Coed Soccer- 11:30
Coach: Holly Levesque hollylevesque@yahoo.com
Girls Basketball- 11:30
Coach: Sandy Smidutz smidutz.ross4@gmail.com
Field Hockey- 12:30
Coach: Bethany Coursen kialyn@vermontel.net
REUNIONS: June 15th SATURDAY EVENING
The Alumni Association is pleased to have the Class of 1974 as our honored guests for the weekend. The class of 1974 will hold their reunion at the Bellows Falls Country Club. Other class reunions will be held at various locations. Please check with your class officers for more information.
PARADE: SUNDAY, JUNE 16th, 2024
The annual crowning of the Alumni Queen and her court will take place in the Square at 12:15pm. The parade will start at 1:00pm from the staging area at Morgan's Field. To register your float or to participate in the parade, please contact Lori McGinnis at 802-376-5562 or BFAlumni.Parade@gmail.com. It is MANDATORY that you register if you are planning to participate in the parade in any way!
ANNUAL MEETING: SUNDAY, JUNE 16th, 2024 4:00 PM
The meeting will be held at the Bellows Falls Middle School. We welcome, and encourage, all to attend. Awards are presented for floats, bands, attendance and furthest distance traveled to the event.
OPTIONS FOR PURCHASING DUES TICKETS:
Dues are $20.00 per person and $20.00 per guest. It is recommended that alumni pay their dues by mail, online at http://www.bellowsfallsalumni.org, or with PayPal or Venmo (account links can be found on the alumni website or PAYPAL: bfalumni.treasuer@gmail.com VENMO: @bfalumnitreasurer; by Thursday, June 13th. Those who pay their dues in advance will be on a checklist at the dance. Anyone not paying their dues in advance shall purchase a ticket at the Dari Joy in Bellows Falls starting a few days prior to the dances. The dues tickets will be on sale at the Dari Joy on Wednesday and Thursday, June 12th and 13th, from 5pm-8pm and on Friday, June 14th, from 12pm-8pm. EACH ALUMNUS IS ALLOWED ONE GUEST.
A NOTE ABOUT THE ABC FUND (ALUMNI BOOSTER CLUB):
This club was designed to help classes monetarily with their float building. Classes that build a float and meet the ABC fund criteria will receive money to help offset the costs of building if requested. The ABC fund is only able to accomplish this by receiving donations. If you would like to donate you can do so by sending the donation when you send in your dues payment or pay your dues online. If your class is looking for a place to build or would like assistance from other classes please contact Chad Illingworth.
SCHOLARSHIP NEWS:
It was noted that for the first time ever, each one of the 19 seniors they interviewed received a scholarship.
· $500 was awarded to: Cameron Gage, Ezra Holloway, Jamison Nystrom, Raymond Plummer, and Olivia Rebetz.
· $1000 was awarded to: Kayli Aldrich, Ella Clark, Jenna Dolloph, Caleb Ghia, Emma Hillock, Gavin Joy, Austin Mallan, Ashlin Maxfield, Gwendolyn McGrath, Jake Moore, and Mary Wallace.
· $2000 Charles E. Russell Scholarship was awarded to Grace Waryas.
· $4000 Paul J. Obuchowski Scholarship was awarded to Julianna McDermid.
· $6000 Thomas H. MacPhee Scholarship was awarded to Caden Haskell.
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Information Pertinent to Attendance at the Dance at the Waypoint Center:
THERE WILL BE NO LEAVING AND RETURNING TO THE WAYPOINT CENTER DANCE.
CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOL:
A licensed cash bar will be provided by Donovan’s. This event will be conducted under the Vermont state liquor laws and regulations.
Absolutely no beverages may be brought into the dance. Everyone will be checked at the door. If you attempt to bring in a beverage of any kind, it will be confiscated. If you are found to be in possession of any beverage at the dance, not provided by the bar or caterer, you will be asked to leave the dance. You must be 21 years of age in order to consume alcoholic beverages. Everyone entering the dance will be asked to show a valid ID and those under 21 will receive black Xs on their hands. No backpacks or oversized bags allowed, all bags are subject to be searched. Any minor who is found to be consuming an alcoholic beverage and anyone providing alcohol to a minor will be escorted out of the dance and will be subject to arrest. Either behavior WILL result in the bar being closed down.
*PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO LEAVING AND RETURNING TO THE WAYPOINT DANCE.
*NO BACKPACKS OR OVERSIZED BAGS ALLOWED AND ALL BAGS ARE SUBJECT TO BE SEARCHED.

*NO OUTSIDE
BOTTLES ALLOWED IN DANCES.
SECURITY:
The Bellows Falls Police Department will provide security for the dance at the Waypoint Center. They will ensure that all attending this dance will have a pleasant experience. Those who do not conduct themselves according to the rules set forth by the Alumni Association and Vermont state law will be removed from the dance. You may not leave the Waypoint area with any alcoholic beverages. Once you have left the confines of the Waypoint Center, you will be subject to the Village Open Bottle Ordinance and subject to arrest.
PARKING FOR THE ALUMNI DANCES:
Please do not park or block access to any private, business or personal property! We strongly encourage everyone who can, to walk to the dances. This will free up parking spaces for those who cannot walk. It is also a great way to stay safe. The Alumni Association encourages the use of designated drivers. NO PARKING will be allowed on Canal Street. Any cars in violation of this will be towed at the owner's expense. If you drive to the Waypoint Dance, for the safety of those walking, please enter via Canal Street and exit via Island Street (past the railroad station) only.
PARKING AREAS THAT ARE AVAILABLE: ● Hetty Green Parking Lot (Near TD Bank)
● Centennial Park Parking Lot (across from the Waypoint Center) 
● Green Mountain Railroad property near the train station.
6th Annual Bellows Falls Alumni ABC Fund Golf Tournament
Friday, August 2,2024 Start time 8:00 a.m.
Please connect with Chad Illingworth at
BFAlumni.ABC@gmail.com for more information.
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